
                                                                         
 

12.09.23 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

 

Over the forthcoming weeks pupils will be continuing with our Science, Safety , Citizenship 

and PSHE topics. We will be delivering all lesson through a cross curricular approach and 

therefore there can be no withdrawal. 

The aims of this topic are: 

• To introduce children to the physical and emotional changes that occur during 

puberty. 

• To consider some of the changes over which we have no control and the choices 

we can make concerning the transitions. 

• To discuss personal safety and keeping themselves safe. 

 It is important that this work also challenges attitudes and helps students to develop 

emotional and social skills. Pupils will learn about different safety subjects such as county 

line gangs, grooming, child sexual exploitation etc. The work we are going to do is 

recommended for 7 to 11 year old children so it will be appropriate and easy to 

understand.  

This is a really important part of your child’s Primary education. If you have a concern 

and/or would like to speak to me or the class teacher about the content of the sessions 

then please come and find us at the end of the day, alternatively you can book an 

appointment.  

In the past children have enjoyed the lessons and learnt a great deal. Some of the  

lessons will be taught separately, in girl and boy groups.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Ms Jan  

Assistant Head Teacher 

 

 


